Georgia Athletic Coaches Association

R. L. DOYAL, President H. E. McNABB, Vice President



DWIGHT KEITH, Secretary & Treasurer

888 BOULEVARD, NYE ATLANTA, GEORGIA 751 Park Drive.

November 20, 1938.

Coach Forrest C. Allen, university of mansas, Lawrence, kansas.

Dear Goach Allen:

I have your letter of November 16, and am glad to advise that the terms outlined in that letter are acceptable to us. As we understand it, we are to pay you \$200 in addition to transportation, meals and lodging for your week's work with us. We had not contemplated that much expense on this part of our program, but since you are the choice of our membership I feel that we should accept your terms, and I am sure that it will be popular and profitable for us to do so.

I shall inform you of the exact date as soon as it has been determined. It will be the latter part of August.

I mailed you a copy of the GEORGIA COACH & ATHLETE, which we publish monthly. Would you be kind enough to write us a series of short articles for this publication? Take up any phase of the game you wish to discuss. Coach Mundorff is preparing three articles for us on the following topics: Rule Changes; Training for Basketball; Technique of Basketball.

We thank you for your willingness to work with us, and we shall try to make your visit with us a pleasant one.

very sincerely yours,

Dwight neith, Secretary.